
Founders Board of Trustees.

Minutes of the Fundraising Committee meeting 2/14/23

Attendees: Cassie Hayes, Bob Best, Kyle Fox, Kim Lavallee and Patty Humphrey

We discussed the Governor’s support for meeting Maureen Mooney’s $9000 goal for
tuition raise for charter schools.

Bob mentioned that the CPI increase will now occur every year instead of every two
years.

We should encourage members of the Department of Ed to attend legislative
committee meetings where charter school funding is the topic.

Sue Forsyth has done a great job with John Stark 2023. She has many sponsors and
is looking for more. Board should give her suggestions.
We need businesses, corporations, museums, etc. to sponsor our events.

She has already raised $4000 and has the potential to get to $10.000.

She sent the board a sponsorship form, which hopefully the board will send to
contacts.

We need to develop materials, a folder, a professional video, a power point, etc. for
our big dinner planned April 6, 2024, and for  individual meetings that Bob would
like to pursue with clients and friends.

Please give Sue the names of people that you talk to for her database.

Kyle will invite to the board meeting the Merrimack videographer that he used to
work with.

Respectfully submitted,

Patty Humphrey


